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11 November 2024 

R&D TAX REFUND OF $7.9M RECEIVED 

Elixir Energy Limited (“Elixir” or the “Company”) is pleased to announce the receipt of a cash refund 
of $7.9M from the Australian Tax Office under the Research Development (“R&D”) Tax Incentive 
Scheme. 

The refund is related to eligible R&D activities in FY 2024 incurred on Daydream-2.  A further refund 
is expected next year in connection with expenditure incurred in the current financial year. 

A short term loan secured against the R&D tax refund has been repaid in full. 
 
By authority of the Board:  
  
Neil Young - Managing Director 
Elixir Energy Ltd (ABN 51 108 230 995) 
Level 3, 60 Hindmarsh Square 
Adelaide SA 5000, Australia 
 
For further information on Elixir Energy, please call us on +61 (8) 7079 5610, visit the Company's website 
at www.elixirenergy.com.au  
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